
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know, we have been fortunate enough to continue the Connect the ARTS program this 

year.  Your child will be instructed by teaching artists 3 or 4 times a year and create art related to 

what they are learning in their English Language Arts class.  This year we would like to offer 

you and your child the opportunity of having their art displayed on the Artsonia website at 

www.artsonia.com.   

 

“Artsonia is the largest student art museum in the world!  Every child can have an online art 

gallery and preserve their masterpieces for all time.”  The story of Artsonia begins with a dream 

that artwork created from kids around the world can be shared and enjoyed by everyone. Today, 

due to the passion of thousands of art teachers worldwide, that dream has come true.  

 

If you would like to have your child’s art displayed on this safe website, you will receive an 

email so that you can set up your parent account.  This account allows you to do the following 

optional items.   

 
 

Please take a minute to visit the website and watch a short informational video.  Please complete 

the permission slip below letting us know if you would like or not like your child’s work to be 

displayed.   

 

Child’s Name:  ____________________________  Parent Email: _______________________ 

_____Yes, I would like my child to participate.        

 _____No, I would not like my child to participate. 

 

Parent Signature:  _______________________________________  Date:  _________________ 
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